
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

 

Year 11 Exam Season 

The collapsed timetable for the next two weeks has been emailed to all parents and students. This 
will allow you to see what sessions are being provided to support students as their exams begin on 
Monday. We will send out a plan for after half-term over the next few weeks.  
 
Year 11 students will also be provided with access to the revision materials and resources from these 
sessions on the 2018 Intake - Year 11 Teams Channel. There is a folder in the files section that will 
have these resources uploaded to it over the next few days. Students can access this at home as 
well, if they are unable to come in. The location of this folder will also be emailed out to all students.   
 
Year 11 students have now received their leavers hoodies and they are welcome to wear them to 
and from school and during break and lunch times.  We just ask that they remove them during 
lessons, warm-ups and exams.   

 
Year 10 Work Experience 

I am very pleased to say that we have now found a placement for almost all our Year 10 students for 

their work experience in July.  Thank you very much to all our parents who have offered to host our 

students and introduce them to the world of work. 

Parent Governor Election  

The closing date for parent governor nominations is Tuesday the 16th of May.  An email went out last 

week to all parents.  If you have not received this email please check your junk folder or contact the 

academy at admin@hodgson.lancs.sch.uk to update your contact details, information may also be 

updated in the Arbor app. 

Year 10 Lancashire Cup Final 

Our Year 10 boys have made it to the Lancashire Cup Final next week and will be playing against 

Moorlands School next Tuesday.  The venue is at AFC Darwin (Anchors Ground, Anchor Rd, Darwen, 

BB3 0BB), it is a 7.30pm kick off and tickets can be purchased on the gate for £3 if you would like to 

come.  From the 50+ teams who entered the cup last autumn our boys have bravely fought to get 

down to the final two.  I am incredibly proud of them all and wish them all the best for Tuesday.  

  


